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On Tuesday, December 12th we held our Christmas Lunch at the Lindsay Golf & Country Club, with 
64 members and guests having signed up. On the day, we received regrets from Ron Wallace and 
Ron Morgan owing to seasonal ailments. 
Club President Bob Armstrong, welcomed everyone and commented on the continuing strength of 
the club as it continues to rebound from the Covid period. Bob’s full Christmas message follows.
“As we gather around the warmth of the holiday season, I want to take a moment to extend my heartfelt 
wishes to each and every one of you. 
This festive season, let us reflect on the wonderful moments we've shared, the friendships we've forged, and 
the sense of community that makes Probus so special. Whether it's our engaging meetings, meaningful 
discussions, or the simple pleasure of being in each other's company, our club has truly become a home 
away from home.
May this Christmas be a time of joy, laughter, and togetherness for you and your loved ones. May the spirit of 
the season fill your hearts with warmth and gratitude. As we bid farewell to this year and eagerly await the 
dawn of a new one, let us carry the spirit of camaraderie and support into the coming months.
Thank you for being a part of Probus. Your enthusiasm and dedication have made our club flourish, and I am 
grateful for the privilege of serving as your president.
May the New Year bring you fresh opportunities, exciting adventures, and continued growth. Here's to 
another year of shared experiences, meaningful connections, and the unwavering spirit of Probus.
Wishing you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!”

The Golf Club provided a welcoming setting, complete with Christmas decorations and also provided 
an excellent meal with choices of Turkey, Salmon or Beef to go with a selection of vegetables, 
following by a delicious desert of apple pie with caramel sauce. 
Following lunch, Bob thanked the staff and chef of the Golf Club for the excellent meal and attentive 
service, he then made a presentation to past-president Sal Polito. Sal then took a few minutes to 
thank the management committee for their support during his time as president. Sal also noted the 
outstanding work of the Speaker sub-committee, lead by Ted Abbot, in providing a wide range of 
interesting and topical speakers throughout the year.
In closing Bob, once again wished everyone a happy and safe holiday season and every success in 
2024.

Next Probus Meeting
Tuesday, January 9th 2024

Speaker - Shakir Rehmatullah
FLATO Developments
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Photo’s
Apologies in advance to anyone whose picture isn’t perfect. We do our best to remember the occasion!

Table 1 Table 2

Table 3 Table 4

Table 6 Table 7



“The Banner” ~ Newsletter #179 ~ December 2023

Photo’s
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Table 8 Table 5A

Table 5B

Thanks to Ted Abbot for making the seating plan, 
place name cards and visitor name tags.
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OUR ADVERTISERS
THE BUSINESSES LISTED BELOW SUPPORT OUR CLUB, AND WE HOPE THAT 

MEMBERS WILL CONSIDER THEM, IF THE SERVICES THEY SUPPLY ARE NEEDED.

Remedy'sRx on 
Kent
108 Kent St W, Lindsay, (Ontario), K9V 2Y4

Phone 705-324-0500
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